INDIAN LAKE IMPROVEMENT ASSOC. INC.

55793 Forest Beach Road, Dowagiac, Ml. 49047

April 1, 2020

Dear Indian Lake Residents,

Welcome to the beginning of another season at Indian Lake! The ILIA Board prays that you and all your family remain
safe during these unprecedented times that we are all experiencing. We all look forward to enjoying the summer with
our families back together again on Indian Lake in 2020!

As reported to you at our August 2019 annual meeting, we are facing new challenges to the health and water quality of
the lake due to the nutrient laden water entering the lake from the watershed through the North Inlet. While we do not
know how seriously this will impact the water quality of Indian Lake as yet, we will be monitoring changes to the water
quality in the coming years. However, data regarding the lake’s health will be presented during our two meetings this
summer in order to keep our membership up to date on potential challenges we may face.

Your voice in decisions regarding actions taken to protect and improve Indian Lake is important. To have that voice and
to vote on actions to be taken by the ILIA toward lake improvements, you need to be a member of the association and
to attend our meetings in June and August.

We hope all lake residents will join the ILIA this year. Your support via membership in the organization is important.
Please note: The dues for 2020 will remain at the same level that has been
in effect since 2008: $50.00.

Thank you! We ook forward to seeing you on the lake this summer and to reporting the latest ILIA news to you at our
meeting in June. Also, check out our website: www.indianlk.com.

Sincerely,

Tom Carlson
Treasurer






